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Election Board meeting held in the Connie Lamar room on August 4th at noon.  

Brian Jones, Becky McClure and Clerk Bruder all were present.   

 

Clerk Bruder advised Mr. Jones and Mrs. McClure of the dates poll workers must be 

submitted, ABS must be submitted to the Clerk’s office on September 22, 2023, by noon 

and all Election Day workers must be submitted to Clerk’s office by October 17, 2023 by 

noon.   

 

 The board agreed to allow 1 person per location either as a Judge or Clerk to work 

half day at the two busiest locations, Whitestown and Zionsville on Election Day only. Brian 

Jones made the motion, Becky McClure 2nd the motion.   All members in agreement. 

 

 The board agrees to address any late CFA filings and fees at the November 17th 

meeting for all of 2023.   

 

 Election Board meeting on 8/18/2023 has been canceled.  

 

Meeting adjourned 
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